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Christ Church (C of E) Primary School

Upton Rd, Moreton, Wirral, CH46 0PB

Headteacher: Mrs A Donelan                                                      

Tel  :- 0151 677 5152
schooloffice@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk
www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk

Monday 18th September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer
 
 
PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION(S)
 
We were in the process of seeking an additional parent governor to fill a vacancy prior to the country entering lockdown. The Governors met with interested candidates and we have two parents who would like to be considered to represent you. Governors would like to invite you to vote for your parent governor representative.  There will be opportunity for any further parents interested in becoming a Governor as existing terms come to an end.   
Please find below details of the two candidates and a statement prepared by them for us to share with you. If you would please complete the ballot paper attached and post it in the box at the school gates by Friday 25th September - we will close the vote at 3pm.  We will count the results on Monday 28th September in order to set them aside.
As indicated on the ballot paper, you should vote by marking an X alongside the name of the parent you wish to support. Each adult in a household may vote for 1 candidate.
 
May I remind you that an annual skills audit is undertaken by the Local Governing Body and currently they are looking for people who have particular skills or experience in computing and HR.
 
Yours sincerely 
Amanda Donelan
BALLOT PAPER
 
This voting paper lists all the candidates nominated for the vacant parent governor vacancy on the school’s governing body.

  
EACH PARENT MAY VOTE FOR NO MORE THAN 1 CANDIDATE
Ashley Thompson:

"As a teacher, a local church leader and a parent of two children at the school, I can offer the governing body a range of perspectives and an understanding of all the members of the school community.  I have experience in 2 of the 3 areas of expertise that the governors want to build up, including technology and its impact on children’s mental health and well-being.  I am keen to hear from other parents and understand any issues which the governing body should be considering at this time."

Chris Henderson:

My name is Chris Henderson and I would like to be considered as your representative on the board of governors. I have two sons currently attending Christ Church C of E Primary School, Jake in year 5 and Rowen in FS2, both at very different points in their learning journeys, but both extremely happy at Christ Church. I see the role of parent governor as vital, as there is nothing more important than giving a voice to the most important people at the school and that is the children via yourselves. It is important that as parents, we ensure that our children are happy and fulfilled in school.

 

I could go into my education, experience, career and other things to try and impress you, in order to get your vote. However, the only experience that matters to me, is that I am a parent and one that will do their best to ensure that yours and your child’s voices, opinions and concerns are all heard and acted upon to ensure Christ Church continues to flourish and fulfil your child’s educational, spiritual and emotional needs.

 
 

	Name of Candidate
 
	Insert X against the candidate(s) you support

	 

 ASHLEY THOMPSON
	 

	 

CHRIS HENDERSON

 
	 


 

 
ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR AT CHRIST CHURCH SCHOOL
  

Voting form returned by:

 

Name ……………………………

 

Signature ……………………….

 

Parent of ………………………..
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